
 
To: 

 
Henry Graff 

Kermit Hall 

Bill Joyce 

Anna Nelson 

Jack Tunheim 

 

From: 
 
David G. Marwell 

 

Date: 
 
April 17, 2017 

 

Pages: 
 
12, including cover sheet. 

 

 

Sheryl has produced the "Red-lined" draft of the 

Definition Guidance that follows.  It incorporates all of 

the comments and concerns voiced at the Board 

Meeting as well as some additional items (see 

Paragraph 9). In addition, we have decided not to refer 
to the Catalog of Additional Records and Information 

(CARI) in the guidance because it is intended as a tool 

for internal Board use and is  not intended to be made 

public in a routine fashion.  Unlike the COAR, we 

do not intend to include the CARI in Federal 

Register notices.  We will, of course, use it as a 

means of keeping track of our requests to agencies, 

and it will be a very useful document for future 

researchers.   Please let us know if you have any 

final comments.  We want to get this to the 

Federal Register by early next week.   
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